Your letter of October 19th, addressed to the Publieity
Department of the University of Kansas, has been referred

to me for reply, possibly because of our close association
with Dr. Haismith.

I am enclosing some biographical material conserning
Pr. Haismith, and alsc a statement that I made at the

ﬂnwrm‘ death.
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Dr. James Naismith entitled "Basketball - Its Origin and
Development”, published by the Association Press, 347
Medison Avenue, New York City. I am sure you would find
mich valuable meterial in this book for your artisle.
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copy of the original rules of basketball as written and
signed by Dr. Naismith in 1891, I am sorry that we do
not have in this office a photograph of Dr. Nalsmith.
which we could send you, but I have asked our sports
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4t will be a pleasure % hear from you.

Very sinserely yours,

Director of Fhys iul Eduoation,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




